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THE GRTN WARNS OF POSSIBLE INTERRUPTIONS TO
POWER SUPPLIES TOM ORROW

Rome, June 26, 2003 - Enel Distribuzione has been informed by the national
grid operator (GRTN) - Gestore della Rete di Trasmissione Nazionale - that
tomorrow, Friday June 27, the GRTN may interrupt the supply of electricity
for about 1,300 MW.

Theinterruptions, which would be applied on a rotating basis from 09:00 am,
could effect customersin all regions of Italy.

Enel Distribuzione, while sorry for eventual inconveniences, will do
everything possible to prevent the interruption of services to hospitals and
other essential services, and calls on all customers to take special care during
the day in the use of electric appliances and elevators.
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